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sanuary HONORING FCC VOLUNTEERS

Come enjoy each other’s company, great food,
lots of fun and fantastic entertainment!

Upcoming Dates

to Remember Volunteer Recognition Celebration & Awards

Volunteer
Orientation

Second Thursdays
January 8

February 12 ] Hacienda’s Mexican Grill
3-11a.m. 3 Summit Shopping Complex
Van Transportation 32527 N. Scottsdale Road
Training Scottsdale, AZ 85266

Level | ’ 480.488.7439
January 15 ; 7

February 19 (4 __ -:-'.' Join us for a fun Happy Hour
o’ Enjoy many Tasty Appetizers
4:30 Group Photo - Please come!
Program Entertainment
) Awards for Years of Service
Quarterly Meeting .
January 13 FCC Video

9am ! No Host Bar
Coolwater Christian .
Church v & Please RSVP to the Caring Corps office

28181 N. 56th Street at 480.488.1105 or email Nancy at

Scottsdale 85266 . .
480 585 5554 NancyC@FoothillsCaringCorps.com

Thursday, January 22, 2015
4to 6 pm

Please wear your name badge

FCC Office Hours o R
Monday - Friday \\\(/@_\) .
8:30 am - 4:30 pm S
Phone 480.488.1105 '

Fax 480.488.8117 S/ (Y \\/O‘_llu_llﬂlf[@@l_l_‘fj,




Valentine’s Day Party

Foothills Caring Corps would like
to invite all of our Neighbors that we
serve to a Valentine’s Day Party

Friday, February 13th
12:30- 2:30 pm

Come & join in the activities
and be prepared to sing!

Our Lady of Joy Catholic Church
36811 North Pima Road
Carefree

Volunteers needed to help with hosting and baking
desserts. Please call 480.488.1105 to sign-up.

RSVP
by February 6th
at 480.488.1105

y B ¢ -
The Foothills Caring
Corps is celebrating 16
years of providing much
needed services that
promote independence
for older adults and
persons with disabling conditions.

AFFINITY

The Cash & Caring Raffle and Taste of the Foothills
event is an important fundraiser that helps to
support local FCC Programs.

Save a place in your

Foothills
Caring Corps

15th Anniversary Celebration & Open House

Sunday, February 15, 2015
12:00 - 4:00 pm
Tour of Facility

Enjoy Food & Beverages

Visit our Program Tables
Stay tuned for more details

Raffle & Taste of The Foothills
March 19th 5:00 to 9:00 p.m.

e Live Auction
e Silent Auction

e Live Music & Dancing

¢ Cash & Caring Raffle Drawing

¢ Taste Specialty Dishes from Local Restaurants

Get Your Raffle Tickets Today:
$100 each, 3 for $275 or 8 for $500
Limited number of tickets sold.
Purchase of one (1) raffle ticket admits 2. Without
purchase of raffle ticket admission at entrance is
$40/person.
For tickets call our office at 480.488.1105.




Reaching for the Goal FY 2014-15 (April - March)

Based on our fiscal year (April 2014-March 2015) we have a little more
than two months to meet our 2014-2015 goal. Please consider a gift to
Foothills Caring Corps Annual Campaign.

Your collective generosity is kept local and supports individuals residing \ 500,000
in the Foothills area of Carefree, Cave Creek, North Scottsdale and ' 400,000
North Phoenix. It ensures FCC will continue our mission of promoting 300,000

independence and enhancing the quality of life for older residents. 200,000

Please consider making your gift in honor or memory of a special __100.000

person. All honor and memorial gifts are listed in the Annual Review.
Thank you for being a part of FCC.
Wishing you peace, happiness and health in the New Year!

>
June Reilly (% FOOTHILLS

Chairperson, Foothills Caring Corps
Annual Campaign Committee C arlngCORPS/

480-488-1105

Life Insurance

People own all kinds of life insurance: term policies, whole life policies, and accidental death
and dismemberment policies to name a few. Life insurance is often an easy way to ensure that
funds are available at your death. You might have owned the policy for so long that you no
longer make any premium payments or your premium payments might be fairly small if you own
a term policy.

A term policy is a policy that is only in force for a certain period of time. At the end of that

period of time, if you were to pass away, there would be no benefit for the beneficiaries named

in the policy. Term policies do not have any cash value—i.e. you cannot borrow money or “cash
out” the policy during your lifetime. One of the benefits of a term policy is that the cost is usually much lower than a
whole life policy.

A whole life policy, is as its name suggests, is available for your whole entire life! When you die, so long as you have
continued to make your premium payments, the policy will pay out to your named beneficiaries. These policies also,
typically, have some cash value. That is, you could request that the policy be terminated and that the insurance company
send you a check for the cash value. You might also be able to take a loan against that same cash value.

If you own life insurance, you can name the Caring Corps as a beneficiary, even as a piece of the policy. For example, you
could specify that the Foothills Caring Corps receives 10% of the policy and then your other heirs split the remainder. You
can name FCC to be a beneficiary of any portion of the death benefit. There is no complicated administration for this
portion at your death. All you need to do is let the Caring Corps know that it has been named as the beneficiary and let
your Trustee or Executor know to inform us of your passing. This is a wonderful and simple way for us to honor your
memory and for you to help ensure that FCC is available for future generations of Neighbors in need.

Thank you for considering FCC as part of your charitable giving!
Emily Kile
Chairperson, Foothills Caring Corps
Planned Giving Committee




LOCKBOXES FOR
CAREFREE
RESIDENTS...

The Town of Carefree,
Foothills Caring Corps,
Inc. and the Rural
Metro Fire Department have developed a pilot
program to offer lockboxes to Carefree residents!
This Lockbox Program will allow 911 Emergency
Responders access to homes in the event of an

emergency. We now are available to handle more

requests. For more information, please call FCC at
480.488.1105. A $25.00 donation is requested.

v | @Y Caring s

MIRABEL

@ F O O T H ILLS

7275 E. Easy Street
Suite B103
P.O. Box 831
Carefree, AZ 85377
480.488.1105
Services@FoothillsCaringCorps.com
www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com

Like us on
fl& Facebook
Look for Foothills Caring
Corps on Facebook



Foothills Caring Corps

Golf Tournament
November 17, 2014

Again, a successful event—and fun was had by all 102 players. _
The tournament netted $110,259 Photos by Matt York

Thank you to the incredible Donors and Supporters of Foothills Caring Corps! Phatography
“It was a wonderful day made up of a fun format, with great weather and good food throughout the day.” Jill Ford, FCC Board
President

“What a terrific day, a great event along with a hole-in-one prize for Mr. Dale Villani. It was terrific to see a Caring Corps supporter
win a golf trip for 2 to Pebble Beach. Totally successful day!” AL Lang, FCC Volunteer

“Our foursome always looks forward to the day. The golf course is exceptional and the candy on the course is a secret we do not
share with our wives. The hot food hits the spot when golfing and before and after food are terrific. Do | sound like we like FOOD? It
is a fun day and we are glad to help out the Caring Corps that does much for our Foothills Community.” David Bell

“The annual Foothills Caring Corps Golf Benefit at Mirabel is always a great event. The participants are thrilled to play such a nice
course and to learn more about the services provided by the many volunteers that enable Foothills Caring Corps to be successful in
supporting the Neighbors in the Northeast Valley.” Barbara Blasutta, FCC Volunteer

-~ IV}

Come join us for our November 16, 2015 Tournament




FCC Holiday Gift Giving A

Hosting a lovely private Afternoon “Thank you for the wonderful Holiday 2014 Gift
Tea at Mirabel to benefit Foothills Basket. It is wonderful and very much appreciated!
Caring Corps “Neighbors”, Jill Ford The thoughtfulness of Foothills Caring Corps
and Pat Wetter’s guests brought exceeds all expectations of a resource group for
in 192 beautiful gifts as well as the elderly and disabled.

many generous gift cards to
distribute to homebound
“Neighbors” celebrating the

holidays alone. Twana Parker
FCC Neighbor

Thank you again for the help, kindness and
compassion of the staff and volunteers in 2014 &
2013. You made my journey easier to travel.”

Photos by Cynthia Baloh Photography

Each of the gifts were then delivered by “Santa’s helpers” who made the FCC Holiday Gift Giving
a special event. People were touched in a loving way by a visit from a volunteer who by the very
visit itself shows “you have not been forgotten and we care about you.”

: Thank you Santa’s helpers: Bill Budris, Marti
Burgess, June and David Burns, Sue Cataldo,
Judy Choury, Margie Costello, Penny Davis,

Donna and Dennis Dean, Kathleen Devine, Carol
Durkin, Susie Dymoke, Leslie Grady, Jan Johnston, Kye Kierzkowski, Penny Kilburn,
Gayle Lebens, Marlene Loringer, Diane Lunde, Len Miller, Elda Pierpan, Beverly
Pombo, S Club, Paula Scully, Barbara and Gregg Smolenski, Jerry Strickland, Debbie
Wainwright, Peg Wheeler and Betsy Wise.

Exclusive Pre-Raffle Auction Item Available

Description: One pair of 18k yellow gold square shaped earrings with navy blue enamel
design and each set with four 2.3 mm round brilliant cut diamonds, VS1 clarity and G/H color.
The diamonds have a total weight of .40 ct. and the gold of the earrings is 15.4 g. total for the
pair. Certified appraisal by J. Patrick Jewelers available.

These gorgeous earrings will be available online beginning January 16, 2015 and no longer available after the auction
January 21, 2015. Please contact George Cunningham at George@auctionaz.com. George will provide instructions on
how to bid on the earrings online.

These beautiful diamond and enamel design earrings are a sneak preview of what’s to come at the annual Taste of the
Foothills Cash & Caring Raffle March 19, 2015 at el Pedregal.

- J



mailto:George@auctionaz.com

